8/22/24, 12:56 PM State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - King Mine, C-1981-035, 2nd Adequacy Review for the 2nd Quarter Coal Waste Bank Report

STATE OF

King Mine, C-1981-035, 2nd Adequacy Review for the 2nd Quarter Coal Waste Bank
Report

1 message

COLORADO Wein - DNR, Clayton <clayton.wein@state.co.us>

Wein - DNR, Clayton <clayton.wein@state.co.us> Thu, Aug 22, 2024 at 12:55 PM

To: Dickson Michael <mdickson@gcc.com>
Cc: McCourt Jordan <jmccourt@gcc.com>

Good Afternoon Michael,

Attached is the Division's final adequacy letter regarding the King Mine's 2nd Quarter Professional Certification for the
Coal Processing Waste Banks. The Division has no further questions or concerns. Please feel free to contact me if you
have any questions.

Sincerely,
Clayton Wein
Environmental Protection Specialist
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August 22, 2024

Michael Dickson

GCC Energy, LLC
6473 County Road 120
Hesperus, CO 81326

RE: King Coal Mine, Permit No. C-1981-035
2"d Quarter 2024 Professional Certification for the Coal Processing Waste
Piles 2" Adequacy Review

Dear Mr. Dickson,

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (the Division) has reviewed GCC’s
response to the adequacy review of the Professional Certification for the Coal Processing
Waste Piles for the 2" quarter of 2024. The response letter was received on August 19,
2024. The Division finds GCC’s responses to resolve Adequacy Item No. 1 and
Adequacy Item No. 2. The Division has no further adequacy comments or questions for
the 2" Quarter Professional Certification of the Coal Processing Waste Banks. If you
have any questions, please contact me at (720)-762-6156 or clayton.wein@state.co.us.

Sincerely,

Gy Wi

Clayton Wein
Environmental Protection Specialist
clayton.wein@state.co.us

cc: Travis Marshall, Senior Environmental Protection Specialist GJFO
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